
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

During the 2023-2024 school year, The Winnetka Public Schools will share a 

snapshot of student learning via six different mailings.  The first mailing, in 

September, included results from fall universal benchmark assessments.   

This second mailing includes the Trimester 1 report of progress.  Updates 

about your child’s progress up to this point in the school year will be 

enclosed in the mailing.  Reports will be mailed on Wednesday, December 

20th.  In addition, parents with students in grades 1-8 will be able to 

access their child’s Progress Report on Wednesday, December 13 through 

PowerSchool SIS.  Please click this LINK for specific information on 

accessing your child’s progress report in PowerSchool. Kindergarten 

parents will receive the mailing only. 

Communication between parents and teachers, and between home and 

school, is critical to student success.  Parents are essential partners in their 

child's learning journey, and regular communication between home and 

school helps to foster a strong sense of community and collaboration. This 

communication can take many forms, including parent-teacher 

conferences, the enclosed progress reports, and regular updates on student 

progress. By involving parents in the educational process and keeping 

them informed about their child's progress, teachers can help to create a 

supportive learning environment that meets the unique needs and 
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strengths of each student. This collaborative approach is at the heart of 

progressive education, which recognizes that students thrive when there is 

a strong partnership between students, teachers, and parents. 

 


